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July 7, 2010

VIA FEDERAL EXPRESS and ELECTRONIC MAIL

Debra A. Howland
Executive Director and Secretary
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 S. Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, New Hampshire 0330 1-2429

Re: Petition DT1O-010

Dear Executive Director Howlanci:

On Behalf of Freedom Ring Communications d/b/a/ BayRing Communications, please
find one original and seven copies of a petition in DT1O-010.

Please let me know if there are any questions. Thank you.

Respectfully Submitted,

Wendy C. Wilusz
Director of Operations

359 Corporate Drive, Portsmouth, NH 03801-6808

(603) 766-1000 - Fax (603) 766-1050
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